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Newsletter: 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope that you have had a lovely holiday and spent some well-deserved time with your 
loved ones.  

We have had an absolutely brilliant first week back at school this week; all the children have 
been extremely busy learning new things and taking on new challenges.  

Little Lions’ have been using different junk modelling equipment this week to make rockets. 
The children were very keen to talk to me about all of the parts of their rockets and why 
they had chosen each piece of material.  

All of the children in Reception have been excited to learn about healthy and unhealthy 
foods. They even went outside and dug up their own potatoes. They are going to make their 
own healthy soup next week. I look forward to tasting it!  

The children in Year 1 and 2 had an amazing time at the Sea-Life Centre in Blackpool. They 
were beautifully behaved from the coach ride, to arriving back into school this morning. The 
teachers were extremely proud of how the children acted throughout the trip and were 
really pleased to see how much enjoyment and learning the children got out of the trip. 
They really are an asset to our school!  

Year 3 have been working on shape in Maths this week. They have been really engaged in 
exploring parallel lines and irregular shapes. It has been a really interesting topic for them. 
Year 4 have practising for their Let’s Sing performance, which is fast approaching. They are 
sounding fantastic in rehearsals.  

The children in Upper Key Stage Two have become scientists this week. They have been 
exploring the relationship between voltage and bulb brightness. They have loved 
experimenting with circuits, making hypothesise and observations, as well as recording their 
findings.  

Thank you to all of the parents/carers that attended the CFL afternoons in school this week; 
It was great to see you in the classes. 

Have a lovely and safe weekend,  

Mrs K Ferguson 

 


